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a. Attachment 1: Active Transportation Project (ATP) Grants and Website 

Update CM memo dated October 22, 2020 

 

 

Thank you Mr. Durfey for your inquiry related to the new active transportation 

webpage.  The new website is available now and linked to the Community and 

Economic Development Department webpage: (http://www.ggcity.org/bikeped).  

All documents and links connected to the City’s efforts to improve active 

transportation including details related to the first mile project and bike safety 

program, as you requested.  

The City will continue to pursue grant opportunities for active transportation projects 

and will continue to periodically update the ATP website with new information and 

accomplishments.  We welcome your feedback on the new website and we will also 

integrate additional information for grants into the Re:Imagine website that is 

anticipated to launch in December 2020.  

 

http://www.ggcity.org/bikeped

